Jeff Watson

From: Erin Moore

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 9:35 AM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: FW: Kittitas County Notice of Application AU-13-00003 Lund
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

The comments from the Kittitas County Public Health Department are as follows:

Water- none
0OSS- Needs a new septic system and reserve area for the proposed ADU.

Thanks Jeff!

Erin Moore

Permit Technician

Kittitas County Public Health

507 N Nanum St Suite 102
Ellensburg , WA 98926

Email: erin.moore@co.kittitas.wa.us
Phone : 509-962-7515

Fax: 509-962-7581

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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